
  

Paul in his role today as 
PEO Ammo Chief Scientist

Paul Manz PEO Ammo Chief Scientist and 
SES Gerry Melendez then-ARDEC Director at 
Picatinny Arsenal

Another of Paul’s Awards
Paul Manz as PEO Ammo Chief Scientist receiving an 
Award from BG John McGuiness USA PEO Ammo

Adam Scanlan, ARDEC Engineer, explains the 

ARDEC-developed "High G" test fixture that 

will house the first-ever Military GPS User 

Equipment (MGUE) Precision Guided Munition 

(PGM) prototype M-Code GPS receiver for 

subsequent 15,000+ Gs setback testing at Joint 

Center Picatinny  

CDT Colin McDermott (USMA Cadet), COL Lisa Shay 

(USMA Faculty), BG Patrick Burden (DPEO Ammo), 

CDT Jacob Paniccia (USMA Cadet )  

"Greening the Civilian Executive"  

Yes, Paul drove that Bradley through a wooded 
serpentine training course much to the dismay of the 
real crew chief! 

A less younger Paul on the headquarters staff of the Electronics Technology 

and Device Laboratory (ETDL) at Fort Monmouth during the mid-1990s 

The impact of  Mr. Manz’s many 

excellent contributions has certainly 

been felt in the precision strike 

community.  Most notably Mr. Manz 

has personally identified and 

successfully championed innovative 

multi-organizational solutions on 

numerous highly complex problems 

which have accelerated the maturation 

and insertion of enabling precision 

strike related technologies providing 

new battlefield capabilities to counter 

enemy threats. 

Paul Manz  

2015 PSA  

Johnson Award Winner  

Paul Manz , Deputy PM for Field 

Artillery Tactical Data Systems 

under PEO C3T, and SES James 

Barbarello, USA CECOM 

CERDEC, during CERDEC Tech 

Day at Fort Monmouth 


